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Sons of Men, Evansville’s War Record - 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Sons_of_Men/OaHvAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1  

 
History of Miami County, Indiana 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Miami_County_Indiana/GETWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&
gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA445&printsec=frontcover  
 
Biographical and Genealogical History of Cass, Miami, Howard and Tipton Counties, Indiana 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/1cA_AAAAYAAJ?
hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA53&printsec=frontcover  
 
 

https://www.google.com/books/edition/Groton_Conn_1705_1905/SAoWAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+groton+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Groton_Conn_1705_1905/SAoWAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+groton+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_New_London_Connecticut/7N0TAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+london+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_New_London_Connecticut/7N0TAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+london+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Stamford_Connecticut/UvILAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+stamford+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Stamford_Connecticut/UvILAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+stamford+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Memorial_History_of_Hartford_County/KF2ogAeaQsgC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+hartford+county+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Memorial_History_of_Hartford_County/KF2ogAeaQsgC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+hartford+county+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Colonial_History_of_Hartford/r7s-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+hartford+county+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Colonial_History_of_Hartford/r7s-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+hartford+county+connecticut&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Darling_Family_in_America/bHJ-LTdGUvsC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+darling+family+in+america&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Darling_Family_in_America/bHJ-LTdGUvsC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+darling+family+in+america&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/A_Collection_of_Family_Records/dWVfrEWbMRYC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+dawson+family+records&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/A_Collection_of_Family_Records/dWVfrEWbMRYC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+dawson+family+records&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogy_of_the_Descendants_of_John_Eli/LysYAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=some+descendants+of+spalding,+fletcher,+ball+and+howard+families&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogy_of_the_Descendants_of_John_Eli/LysYAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=some+descendants+of+spalding,+fletcher,+ball+and+howard+families&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogy_of_the_Descendants_of_John_Eli/LysYAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=some+descendants+of+spalding,+fletcher,+ball+and+howard+families&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Kip_Family_in_America/pxtWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=The+Worcester+Family+%E2%80%93+From+England+to+Salisbury,+Massachusetts&pg=PA279&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Kip_Family_in_America/pxtWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=The+Worcester+Family+%E2%80%93+From+England+to+Salisbury,+Massachusetts&pg=PA279&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Kip_Family_in_America/pxtWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=The+Worcester+Family+%E2%80%93+From+England+to+Salisbury,+Massachusetts&pg=PA279&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Sons_of_Men/OaHvAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Miami_County_Indiana/GETWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA445&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Miami_County_Indiana/GETWAAAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA445&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/1cA_AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA53&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/1cA_AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA53&printsec=frontcover


The Pictorial History of Fort Wayne Indiana 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Pictorial_History_of_Fort_Wayne_Indi/vhcVAAAAYAAJ?h
l=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA177&printsec=frontcover  
 
Iowa 
Compendium of History and Biography of Cass County Iowa 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_and_Biography_of_C/yGZHAQAAM
AAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=cass+county,+iowa&printsec=frontcover  
 
Kansas 
History of Shawnee County, Kansas and Representative Citizens 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Shawnee_County_Kansas_and_Rep/_JGCWvas3I
kC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover  
 
History of the State of Kansas 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_State_of_Kansas/5t09AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbp
v=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover  
 
Massachusetts 
Genealogies of the Families and Descendants of Early Settlers of Waterson, Massachusetts 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogies_of_the_Families_and_Descenda/ZHBXGuZ7KQ
MC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+watertown+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover  
 
The History of Sudbury, Massachusetts, 1638-1889 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Sudbury_Massachusetts_163/4nqAAAAAIAAJ
?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sudbury+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover  
 
History of the Town of Plymouth – From Its First Settlement In 1620, To The Year 1832 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Town_of_Plymouth/IWWLjiaEs2AC?hl=en&gb
pv=1&dq=history+of+plymouth+colony+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover  
 
Nebraska 
History Reminiscence And Biography of Nebraska 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_Reminiscence_and_B/vjZEAQAAMA
AJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover  
 
History of Nebraska – From the Earliest Explorations Of The Trans-Mississippi Region 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Nebraska_from_the_Earliest_Ex/h3kUAAAAYAAJ?
hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover  
 
New Jersey 
Biographical and Genealogical History of Morris County New Jersey - 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/i9AwAQAAMAAJ?
hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover  
 
Scannell’s New Jersey’s First Citizens and State Guide(Vol 1) - 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Scannell_s_New_Jersey_s_First_Citizens_a/cNgDAAAAYAAJ
?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover  
 
Cyclopedia of New Jersey biography 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Cyclopedia_of_New_Jersey_Biography/QiDkH9ITPUcC?hl=en
&gbpv=1&dq=cyclopedia+of+new+jersey+biography&printsec=frontcover  

https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Pictorial_History_of_Fort_Wayne_Indi/vhcVAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA177&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_Pictorial_History_of_Fort_Wayne_Indi/vhcVAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+and+miami+county&pg=PA177&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_and_Biography_of_C/yGZHAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=cass+county,+iowa&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_and_Biography_of_C/yGZHAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=cass+county,+iowa&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Shawnee_County_Kansas_and_Rep/_JGCWvas3IkC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Shawnee_County_Kansas_and_Rep/_JGCWvas3IkC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_State_of_Kansas/5t09AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_State_of_Kansas/5t09AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+shawnee+county+kansas&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogies_of_the_Families_and_Descenda/ZHBXGuZ7KQMC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+watertown+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogies_of_the_Families_and_Descenda/ZHBXGuZ7KQMC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+watertown+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Sudbury_Massachusetts_163/4nqAAAAAIAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sudbury+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Sudbury_Massachusetts_163/4nqAAAAAIAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sudbury+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Town_of_Plymouth/IWWLjiaEs2AC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+plymouth+colony+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_the_Town_of_Plymouth/IWWLjiaEs2AC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+plymouth+colony+massachusetts&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_Reminiscence_and_B/vjZEAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Compendium_of_History_Reminiscence_and_B/vjZEAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Nebraska_from_the_Earliest_Ex/h3kUAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Nebraska_from_the_Earliest_Ex/h3kUAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=nebraska&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/i9AwAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biographical_and_Genealogical_History_of/i9AwAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Scannell_s_New_Jersey_s_First_Citizens_a/cNgDAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Scannell_s_New_Jersey_s_First_Citizens_a/cNgDAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+jersey+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Cyclopedia_of_New_Jersey_Biography/QiDkH9ITPUcC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=cyclopedia+of+new+jersey+biography&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Cyclopedia_of_New_Jersey_Biography/QiDkH9ITPUcC?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=cyclopedia+of+new+jersey+biography&printsec=frontcover


History of Sussex & Warren Co., Sussex 
https://archive.org/details/historyofsussexw00snel/page/n5/mode/1up  
 
Memoirs and Reminiscences together with Sketches of the Early History of Sussex County, New 
Jersey 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Memoirs_and_Reminiscences/a5M-
AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sussex+county+new+jersey&printsec=frontcover  
 
New York 
Commemorative Biographical Record of the Counties Dutchess and Putnam, New York - 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Commemorative_Biographical_Record_of_the/4skpAQAAMAA
J?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+york+biographies&printsec=frontcover  
 
Genealogical and Family History of Northern New York 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_North/-
O0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA101&printsec=fr
ontcover  
 
Genealogical and Family History of Central New York 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_Centr/Ru0pAQAAMAAJ
?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA774&printsec=frontcover  
History of Monroe County, New York 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Monroe_County_New_York/pY06AQAAIAAJ?hl=en
&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover  
 
History of Orange County, New York 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Orange_County_New_York/IkVOAQAAMAAJ?
hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover  
 
Ohio 
The History of Miami County, Ohio 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Miami_County_Ohio/fNcyAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&
gbpv=1&dq=the+history+of+miami+county,+ohio&printsec=frontcover  
 
Pennsylvania 
Historical Collections of the State of Pennsylvania 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Historical_Collections_of_the_State_of_P/5FY_AAAAYAAJ?hl
=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover  
 
History of Philadelphia, 1609-1884 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Philadelphia_1609_1884/sEI4AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&
gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover  
 
Wyoming 
First Biennial Report Of The State Historian Of The State Of Wyoming 
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biennial_Report_of_the_State_Historian_o/SqE-
AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover  
 
Progressive men of the state of Wyoming  
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Progressive_Men_of_the_State_of_Wyoming/gOMDAAAAYAA
J?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover  

 

https://archive.org/details/historyofsussexw00snel/page/n5/mode/1up
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Memoirs_and_Reminiscences/a5M-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sussex+county+new+jersey&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Memoirs_and_Reminiscences/a5M-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+sussex+county+new+jersey&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Commemorative_Biographical_Record_of_the/4skpAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+york+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Commemorative_Biographical_Record_of_the/4skpAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=new+york+biographies&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_North/-O0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA101&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_North/-O0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA101&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_North/-O0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA101&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_Centr/Ru0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA774&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Genealogical_and_Family_History_of_Centr/Ru0pAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=family+history+of+peru+county+indiana&pg=PA774&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Monroe_County_New_York/pY06AQAAIAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Monroe_County_New_York/pY06AQAAIAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Orange_County_New_York/IkVOAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Orange_County_New_York/IkVOAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+new+york+county+new+york&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Miami_County_Ohio/fNcyAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+history+of+miami+county,+ohio&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/The_History_of_Miami_County_Ohio/fNcyAQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=the+history+of+miami+county,+ohio&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Historical_Collections_of_the_State_of_P/5FY_AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Historical_Collections_of_the_State_of_P/5FY_AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Philadelphia_1609_1884/sEI4AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/History_of_Philadelphia_1609_1884/sEI4AQAAMAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=history+of+philadelphia+pennsylvania&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biennial_Report_of_the_State_Historian_o/SqE-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Biennial_Report_of_the_State_Historian_o/SqE-AAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Progressive_Men_of_the_State_of_Wyoming/gOMDAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover
https://www.google.com/books/edition/Progressive_Men_of_the_State_of_Wyoming/gOMDAAAAYAAJ?hl=en&gbpv=1&dq=wyoming&printsec=frontcover

